


There was a brief conversation relating to Peat and Best Most Versatile (BMV) Agricultural 

Land; the project team notes that they have taken these considerations into account in the 

process of defining the emerging development proposals. PEDW referred the project team 

to the agricultural land classification predictive map guidance https://gov.wales/agricultural-

land-classification-predictive-map-guidance and the email address for Agricultural Land Use 

Planning lqas@gov.wales. PEDW confirmed that they are also consulting this team within 

Scoping Requests moving forward.  

 

There was a brief discussion relating to secondary consents. The developer confirmed that 

at this time, it is not known what secondary consents may be needed. PEDW advises the 

team to consult with the DNS guidance published online should they need any assistance - 

https://gov.wales/developments-national-significance-dns-guidance  

  

PEDW asked to be informed of any changes to the expected submission timetable to assist 

with Inspector resource planning.   

 

If further pre-app advice is required the project team should contact PEDW to discuss their 

paid pre-application service, however, any advice given is on a without prejudice basis to 

the outcome.  

 

  

  

  




